TRENTON METRO AREA LOCAL
COVID-19 UPDATE
Steve Duckworth, President

April 16th, 2021

On April 15th, 2021 the local was informed that a Trenton MailHandler has tested positive for Covid-19.

Sisters & Brothers please follow all recommendations from the CDC and the health department.

Keep your distance, wash your hands, and wear your mask and gloves.
